School Addition

JUNEAU - The state Depart-
ment of Public Works has a-
warded a $485,000 contract for
construction of a school addi-
tion at Tok to A.C.E. General
Contractors, Fairbanks, Govern-
or Egan said.

The wood and  steel-frame
addition of 8,400 ‘square feet
will house  a shop building,
science laboratory and resource
materials center. It is to be
completed by the end of July,




